
 
 

Dear Members, 

Greetings from ICSI-EIRC! 

ICSI-EIRC invites Expression of Interest to act as faculty in classroom teaching 

of CSEET, CS Executive Programme, CS Professional Programme conducted by 

EIRO at its premises. 

 

We are requesting the members having interest in teaching to submit their 

response to take hold of this opportunity by clicking on 

https://forms.gle/B8hTL5vEVwpBCDpG6 on or before 30.10.2023 for further 

proceedings at our end. 

 

Faculties would be selected through a screening process followed by an interview 

and demo classes by the competent authorities. 

 

Your wholehearted support to achieve the best in classroom teaching by ICSI-

EIRC will be highly solicited. 

 

With best regards, 

 

Team ICSI-EIRC    
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